Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/12/2015 8:44:05 PM

First name: Barb

Last name: Bomier

Organization:

Title:

Comments: In my opinion snowmobiles and ATV's have ruined Camp Hale. As an artist, an outdoor painter, who
enjoys painting in this area, it has become a more challenging and unpleasant experience. The ATV's run back
&amp; forth. They stir up so much dust that | have to wait many seconds or minutes for the dust to settle so that |
can see the view I'm trying to paint. They may as well be in a flat barren area, as they're more interested in
"vroom, vroom", than the scenery. The ATV's do doughnuts in all the intersections, stirring up even more dust
and rutting the road. Often times they don't even slow down as they pass by. All the dust must certainly be
choking all the plants along the roadways. Please, please eliminate or at least reduce the amount of snowmobile
and ATV use in the Camp Hale area. After all, historically these machines did not exist and they're most
obnoxious. Thank you.



